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Little Wandle 

Just a quick reminder to please make sure you 

are reading with your child 5 times at home and 

keep reading diaries in their books bags so that 

they are in school each day. Well done to those 

who have!  

Also sadly we’ve already had a few damaged 

books returned this week. The school policy is 

that parents are expected to replace any 

damaged Little Wandle books. Please be 

careful with water bottles in book bags.  

Information for Parents 

 

Wednesday 11th October 

Harvest Assembly 2.30pm  

(Children can be collected to go home straight 

after) 

 

16th October and 18th October 

Parents evenings (more information to follow) 

 

30th October- INSET DAY 

 

The ‘Show and Tell’ group for next Friday is 

Green group (Karo, Jackson, Isabella, 

Mollie  S, Scarlett and Arjan).  

 

Star Learners 
 

A huge well done to Karo for 

being a fantastic Ongar learner 

and pushing himself in his work 

and trying his best all the time! 
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Year One 

Learning Letter 

Learning Journey 
 

What lovely learning we have completed this 

week. In English we have been working hard on 

writing sentences and talking about what 

forms a sentence. The children were good at 

planning their sentence before they wrote it 

and sounding the words out really carefully. 

Here are some examples of fantastic 

sentences they wrote about the big bad wolf.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Art, we have been exploring different lines 

and patterns. Here is some of our art work 

from this week where we explored using water 

colours and different lines. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday it was National Fitness Day. 

We talked about what keeps us fit and healthy 

and set ourselves a challenge to do two laps of 

the playground every day for one month. 3 

days down, 27 to go! 

 

 

 

 

 


